Morningside Elementary
SBDM Minutes
January 18th, 2023

Meeting was called to order at 3:33.

Members present were Heather Goodman, Karen Henson, Kayla Hindle, Amelia Abell, Mika
Tyler, and Michael Betts.

Council reviewed the current agenda. Karen Henson made a motion to approve the agenda;

motion was seconded by Amelia Abell. All were in consensus.

Council reviewed the December meeting minutes. Mika Tyler made a motion to approve the

minutes; motion was seconded by Kayla Hindle. All were in consensus.

No public comment.

Heather Goodman shared the Principal’s report with council members including the following

e Enrollment- The school currently has 450 students.

There was a professional learning day on January 2nd.

The MES volleyball team has been doing well. There has been a good attendance
for games.

Bus evacuations took place on January 5th.

Report cards were sent home on January 8th.

5th grade started the DARE Program on January 10th.

information:
e Updates:
O
O
O
O
O
O

The whole school is reading the book “Fenway and Hattie”. The kids seem to be
enjoying the book so far.

e Upcoming events:

O
o
o

Early release is on January 19th.

Committee meetings will take place on January 24th.

Cumberland Dental Screenings are scheduled for January 31st and February 1st
and 2nd.

Club day is on February 2nd.

Student council will begin the Valentine Candy Gram fundraiser on February 7th.

Council reviewed the Budget Reports for Section 6 and Activity Accounts. Heather Goodman
informed the council that there was a mistake last year with a classified staff member’s stipend
for AM car duty. It was suggested that we use funds in the 23-24 Section 6 contingency account



to ensure that the staff member receives the correct pay due. Mika Tyler motioned to approve;
motion was seconded by Michael Betts. All were in consensus.

Heather Goodman updated the council on the STAR Winter Benchmark results. Each grade level
saw growth from Fall to Winter. She informed the council that she has shared this information

with teachers and also with students and parents.

Council reviewed the committee minutes from November 29th. Amelia Abell motioned to
approve the minutes; Kayla Hindle seconded the motion. All were in consensus.

The next scheduled meeting will take place on February 15th at 3:30pm.
Mika Tyler motioned to adjourn the meeting. This was seconded by Karen Henson.

Meeting adjourned at 3:44 PM.

Heather Goodman, Principal Karen Henson, Co-Chair



